
Mayor Charles Bennett and Members of the City Council 
c/o The City Recorder 
555 Liberty St. SE, Room 205 
Salem, OR 97301 

Re: Wren Heights Case# SUB-ADJ1902 

July16, 2019 

Dear Mayor Bennett and Members of the City Council; 

I am a resident of the Salem Heights Neighborhood. My home 
at 618 is one of the 3 5 condominiums within the Villa 
Candalaria complex. 

I fervently hope you will reject the Wren Heights Case # SUB­
ADJl 9-02. That development will have a truly negative impact 
on the safety of Salem Heights A venue and this unique 
neighborhood - the exact opposite to what thoughtful residential 
planning should be. 

We want to maintain and see prosper a vibrant, healthy 
neighborhood, one with as many great old trees left in place as is 
possible. They are a gift to our sense of wellbeing, as well as a 
key to a life giving aesthetic. 

We want to have a safe Salem Heights A venue with much 
needed sidewalks that encourage people to walk and bike. We 
want to see something fine created for our city .... a project that 
maintains and honors the rural character of the neighborhood 



with its abundance of White Oaks and open spaces and carefully 
addresses the needs of all within the community. 

Please reject Case # SUB-ADJl 9-02 

Sincerely, 

N .f-.~ 
Nan~g 
618 Salem Heights Ave. ( 
Salem Or. 97302 \_,~,,,., 


